

23 March 2018

Manka Bajaj

Karnal HR 132001

Dear Manka.

Welcome to Yale-NUS College! It is with great enthusiasm that I write to congratulate you on your admission to the Class of 2022. Amongst the many who applied to Yale-NUS, you stand out as one of the most energetic, intellectually curious and talented students worldwide. Your commitment to making a difference in the lives around you is evident and I am most delighted to welcome you to Yale-NUS College.

This is an unprecedented opportunity to join a fully-residential liberal arts college, unique to Asia, that builds on the strengths of Yale University and the National University of Singapore. We think there is no better place for you to develop your extraordinary talents than amongst other passionate and gifted individuals at Yale-NUS College.

But don't only take our word for it. Come experience Yale-NUS for yourself. Talk to our world-renowned faculty and ask them about research opportunities. Attend classes and see the depth of small, discussion-based seminars at Yale-NUS. Meet your future classmates and join in engaging, challenging conversations over meals in the dining hall. Consider this a personal invitation for you to join us for **Experience Yale-NUS Weekend 13th -15th April**. We are happy to fully sponsor your international travel to Singapore, accommodation and food for the duration of the program. Register online and secure your place. Registration is requested by 29 March 2018.

Meanwhile, join our <u>Yale-NUS Admitted Students 2018</u> Facebook group (request to join and we'll approve you straight away) to meet fellow admitted students and get to know the upperclassmen who can't wait for you to join our community!

Once you have decided to join the Yale-NUS community for your next academic adventure, please complete the online reply form on your application status page. You must reply by 1 May 2018 but you may notify us as soon as you have decided. If you are currently completing your final year of school, we only ask that you maintain the academic performance demonstrated in your application. A significant change in performance may result in the reconsideration of your application. If you have any questions as you are considering your decision, please write to us at admissions@yale-nus.edu.sg.

We hope that you will join us at Yale-NUS and we look forward to celebrating your unique contributions to the College's traditions, life and mission. We see you as a person who thrives on challenge, excellence and making a difference in the world. We look forward to welcoming you to this very special community.

Sincerely,

Laura Severin

Dean of Admissions & Financial Aid